
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st March 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Next Thursday is World Book Day and during the course of next week the children will be 

watching a DVD called ‘Where the Wild Things Are’.  This is rated as PG.  If you do not 

want your child to watch this please let their class teacher know. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

O. Flitcroft 

Headteacher 
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